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Dear Ilima Intermediate summer school families,

This letter is to inform you of an incident that occurred at approximately 11:30 a.m. today when our 
campus was placed on a brief 10 minute lockdown when an individual was observed riding an e-bike 
through campus with what appeared to be a possible firearm. Police were called and immediately 
responded to the situation. The individual has been identified and located. 

Once the lockdown was lifted, classes continued on normal summer school schedules. All students and 
staff remained safe throughout the incident. 

If your child heard or saw anything during this incident and would like to speak with one of our 
counselors, please let us know. I would like to thank our students, teachers, and staff for their quick action 
and cooperation throughout this event. 

We appreciate your help as we work together to keep all of our students safe. If you have any questions or 
concerns, please contact our administration at (808) 687-9300.

Sincerely,

Shayne Greenland
Principal
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